
 

 

      

 
        May/June 2023 
 
 
Dear Friends and Faithful Supporters, 
 

“But I will hope continually, and will yet praise  
thee more and more.”       Psalm 71:14 

 
There has been much to praise the Lord for the past two months: 

 
 1.  We just completed our 13th year of pre-school.  Our graduating class was extra challenging due to the effects of 
Covid, but we are pleased with the progress they made. 
 

    
 
 2.  Our new class is enrolled, and we are pleased with the students God has brought our way.  Thanks to those who 
gave, books and cleaning supplies have been purchased for the new year. 
 
 3.  For the first time in three years, we will have a full summer.  Momma and I need a little rest and a change of pace!  
There are many preparations to be made for the new school year, projects that we have been wanting to complete, and special 
activities to plan for the church. 
 
 4.  The Lord provided 200 Bibles for us to give out in the community!  The Junior Quiz Masters Class was in desperate 
need of full Bibles as most of them only had New Testaments.  This month, they are working to memorize the Books of the 
Bible. 
 
 5.  Dad gave us a scare with two hypoglycemic episodes in a row.  Both times, Momma and I were there to help, and 
the doctor quickly figured out the problem and got his sugar back on track.  I am so thankful that God protected him and allowed 
the ministry here to continue! 
 
 During the summer, attendance tends to be low.  Please pray that the children will continue to be faithful and that the 
summer months will be filled with joy and praise to our Savior who has enabled us to serve Him here in Grenada.  Have a 
wonderful summer serving the Lord. 
 
    Serving together with you to reach the children of Grenada, 
 
     
       Carrie Mathena 
                 3 John 4 
   


